Westcroft
Stanhope

Bishop Auckland
Co Durham
DL13 2NV

Tel: 01388 528218

Headteacher Mr S Myers

School Number 840 3087

19 October 2016
Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Indoor Games for Early Years and KS1

Indoor games for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 starts on Tuesday 1% November 2016 from
3.15pm until 4.15pm. Josh Ridley from Durham County Council Sports Department will be taking
the sessions as he did last year. There will be a cost of £2 per child per session with 5 sessions
organised for this half term. If you would like your child to take part please sign the form below and
return it, along with £10 to Mrs Wilson in the school office.

Places are limited therefore it would be advisable to return the form and payment as soon as
possible.

NB: Please note there will be no training on the last 2 weeks of term due to Christmas parties and
productions

Yours sincerely

Mr S Myers
Headteacher

| give consent for my child ... (child’s name) to attend Indoor
Games on Tuesdays after school this half term.
My child/children will be collected at 4.15
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